
 

Info_Discontinuation_MFC.docx  February 2024 

 

 

MFC frequency inverter – end of production, changeover to E300 inverter replacement solutions 

 

Dear Customers, 

 

In our information letter dated 26 June 2020, we informed you that the series production of MFC 
frequency inverters will be discontinued and that we only have them available as spare parts. 

In the meantime, further components have been discontinued by the semiconductor manufacturers. 
We are therefore forced to stop production of the MFC frequency inverters in the coming weeks. 

Depending on the available quantities of components, more and more MFC versions will be 
discontinued. 

If necessary, please contact your sales representative or check current availability in our online shop 
– www.liftequip.de/en/shop. 

In case of spare parts, solutions based on E300 will be available. Some of these successor products 
are already available. We will be expanding these E300 solutions to the rest of the MFC performance 
range in the coming weeks. You will receive additional, detailed information from us shortly. In 
addition, individual MFC components (circuit boards, contactors, etc.) will still be available for some 
time depending on stock levels. 

Further service can be obtained from your LiftEquip contact person or via our homepage 
www.liftequip.com. 

Thank you for your understanding and your support on our way to reduced complexity! 

 

Best regards 

LiftEquip GmbH Elevator Components 

 

 

 

     

Patrick Schoch   Markus Bruckmeyer 
Managing Director  Sales Management 

 

 

 

 


